
Wildlife and Scenery of Some Outer Hebridean Islands
Monday 20 November 2017  -  19.30 - 21.30
David Palmar, wildlife photographer, will talk to us about his latest trip to the Scottish 
Islands and his encounters with the wildlife
Duff Memorial Hall, Main Street, Busby. G76 8DX
Suggested Donations - £2 for members, £3 for non-members
Contact - Liz McTeague 07749 774648

Grey Mareʼs Tail
Monday 15 January 2018  - 19.30 - 21.30
The Grey Mareʼs Tail, with its magnificant 60m waterfall in the Moffat Hills, is a superb 
example of a hanging valley. It is important for its rare upland plants and wildlife. Richard 
Clarkson, National Trust of Scotland Ranger, will tell us about this dramatic nature reserve.
Duff Memorial Hall, Main Street, Busby. G76 8DX
Suggested Donations - £2 for members, £3 for non-members
Contact - Lesley Duffty 07802500643

Scottish Wildlife Trust Reserves
Monday 19 February 2018  -  19.30 - 21.30
The SWT manages 120 wildlife reserves throughout Scotland for the benefit of both 
wildlife and people. Alan Anderson will talk to us about about his work as the SWT Head of 
Reserves.
Duff Memorial Hall, Main Street, Busby. G76 8DX
Suggested Donations - £2 for members, £3 for non-members
Contact - Lesley Duffty 07802500643

Life in the Cadzow Oaks
Monday 19 March 2018  -  19.30 - 21.30
The magnificient Cadzow Oaks in Chaterherault Country Park date back nearly seven 
centuries. Jeanne Robinson from the Hunterian Museum will talk about the “Life in the 
Cadzow Oaks” project which focuses on the wildlife that depends on these unique ancient 
trees including many rare beetles and other invertebrates.
Duff Memorial Hall, Main Street, Busby. G76 8DX
Suggested Donations - £2 for members, £3 for non-members
Contact - Liz McTeague 07749 774648

Snipe Count
Snipe Counts take place at Cathkin Marsh during the winter months. If
you would like to attend a count please send your details to the CEK
email address:- cek.swt@gmail.com
We will contact you when the date and time of the snipe count is confirmed.
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